Wilmington Flower Market, Inc.
Non-Discrimination Policy

The Wilmington Flower Market deeply values its community of volunteers, sponsoring organizations, vendors, and all beneficiaries of our grants. 

We are committed to creating a friendly environment where everyone is welcomed and respected. 

We believe that no person, business, or non-profit organization that serves children in Delaware should be excluded from sponsorship opportunities, grant application submissions, vendor contracting, or volunteer participation based on race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, age, national origin (ancestry), disability, marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, or for any other discriminatory reason. 

The Wilmington Flower Market does not and shall not discriminate based on race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, age, national origin (ancestry), disability, marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its activities or operations. These activities include, but are not limited to, the appointment to and/or termination from its Board of Directors, selection of sponsors, selection of vendors, and selection of grant recipients.
 
We are committed to providing an inclusive and welcoming environment for all volunteers, vendors, contractors, and Board members. We endeavor to create a diverse Board of Directors. We aim to build relationships with a wide spectrum of partner and sponsor organizations and charitable causes as we work to promote and activate volunteers to do good in our community.

